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A carefully carved SoPA jack-o-lantern sits in front of Gibson Hall on the Uptown
campus of Tulane University. The template size can be enlarged or decreased to
accommodate the size of your pumpkin. (Photo by Andrea Sagnard)

Fall weather is here and we've got the perfect project to get you in the
Halloween—and Homecoming—spirit! 

Show your school pride with this Tulane SoPA pumpkin-carving template, or revisit
this oldie-but-goodie Angry Wave template to get your family in the mood for the
Green Wave's Homecoming, Family, and Reunion Weekend taking place Nov. 12-14. 

https://sopa.tulane.edu/news/share-your-sopa-jack-o-lantern-skills
https://news.tulane.edu/news/show-us-your-tulane-jack-o-lantern


Share your photos with us on social media using #TulaneSoPA and be sure to check
out the fun activities hosted by Tulane SoPA during Wave '22. 

Download the SoPA jack-o-lantern template.

Download the Angry Wave jack-o-lantern template.

https://sopa.tulane.edu/content/sopa-hosts-several-homecoming-2021-activities
https://sopa.tulane.edu/sites/default/files/images/SoPA-o-lantern1.pdf
https://sopa.tulane.edu/sites/default/files/images/TUcarving.pdf



